20/7

20 November 2008

Mr B Walker Gas Industry Company Ltd PO Box 10 646 Wellington

Dear Bas

## TRANSITIONAL EXEMPTIONS UNDER THE GAS (DOWNSTREAM RECONCILIATION) RULES 2008

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed transitional applications for exemption from the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008. I am responding on behalf of Energy Direct NZ (EDNZ).

We do not oppose the proposed transitional exemption DR08-28-T being granted for a period of 5 months.

If you would like to discuss our comments further please contact Tara by email at <a href="mailto:tara.gannon@energydirectnz.co.nz">tara.gannon@energydirectnz.co.nz</a> or by phone on DDI 06 349 2055. Alternatively you can contact our General Manager, Michael Ram, by email at <a href="mailto:michael.ram@energydirect.co.nz">michael.ram@energydirect.co.nz</a> or by phone on 06 349 0129.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Anderson **Project Manager** 

Enc

## Submission on Transitional Exemptions under the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008

Submission from: **Energy Direct NZ**Contact: Tara Gannon, Energy Trading Supervisor

Question	Comment
Q1: Do submitters have any comments on the proposed transitional exemption DR08-28-T?	We do not oppose the proposed transitional exemption DR08-28-T for the period of 5 months, as it is an extension of the exemption already granted (under DR08-15 to 18-S).